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March 7, 2014 
 
 
Chairman Todd A. Snitchler 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
 
RE: In the matter of the Letter of Notification Azalea 138 kV Extension 
East Project.  Case No. 14-195-EL-BLN 
 
 
Dear Chairman Snitchler: 
 
Through this letter, AEP Ohio Transmission Company accepts all of the 
Recommended Conditions of Certificate contained in the Staff Report of 
Investigation filed in the abovereferenced proceeding on February 27, 2014. 
The Company reserves the right to add testimony or develop issues if other 
parties file new issues or comments in the case prior to Board approval. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
//ss// Matthew J. Satterwhite  
 
Matthew J. Satterwhite 
Senior Counsel 
 
 
cc:  Werner Margard, Counsel OPSB Staff 

Todd Sides, AEP Transco Project Manager 
 

Matthew J. Satterwhite 
Senior Counsel – 
(614) 716-1915 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
mjsatterwhite@aep.com 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

3/7/2014 12:22:51 PM

in

Case No(s). 14-0195-EL-BLN

Summary: Correspondence -Acceptance Letter for Azalea Extension East Project
electronically filed by Mr. Matthew J Satterwhite on behalf of AEP Ohio Transmission
Company


